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We are in very different times right now, the situation in Honduras is very 

different at this time. They are not only fighting the Corona Virus but they 

are also fighting starvation and malnutrition at alarming rate due to the 

virus. Our Care affiliates in Honduras have sent us a proposal in essence 

to redirect some of the funding from The Healthy Gardens Project to help 

provide assistance now, we would still be providing food and nutrition but at 

this time in a different manner. I personally feel this is the right thing to do. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Patti Easterling  
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